M Gma“ Thomas Ryan <sylvanlawtr@gmail.com>

148 N. Main Street

newall@aol.com <newall@aol.com> Mon, Apr 13, 2015 at 10:43 AM

To: sylvanlawtr@gmail.com

My client will sign and deliver the Hold Harmless Agreement which you
indicated was now acceptable to the City.

As you will recall this was to begiven for the City's and HRC's approval of the storm water system.

Although there are other aspects yet to be approved, it makes no sense for us to go
forward without having HRC's written confirmation that the storm water system as
we have proposed is approved.

I understand that it will be specifically conditioned upon us delivering the Hold Harmless agreement.

Please provide me with that written approval as soon as possible. | will have the Hold Harmless
signed and ready to exchange when that written approval is ready to be
delivered.

Neil Wallace

----- Original Message----

From: Thomas Ryan <sylvanlawir@gmail.com>

To: Neil Wallace <newall@aol.com>

Cc: kgleeson <kgleeson@swappc.com>; Carol Eberhardt <eberhardtc@villageofclarkston.org>
Sent: Wed, Apr 8, 2015 11:40 am

Subject: 148 N. Main Street

Dear Neil:

Your draft Hold Harmless Agreement is acceptable to the City and to HRC. We
appreciate your efforts and are ready to move forward on this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

Thomas J. Ryan
City Attorney

Thomas J. Ryan, Esquire
2055 Orchard Lake Road
Sylvan Lake, Ml 48320
(248)334-9938 - office
(248)858-8508 - fax



